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The Newsletter  10 

13.3.20 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 We had a wonderful week last week with World Book Day and Bedtime Stories. It 

was lovely to see the wonderful and creative costumes last Thursday and it was great 

to see the children come back to school in their pyjamas and enjoy a story with their 

peers. A big thank you goes out to our parents for taking time and making the effort to 

join in with these events.  

 I understand that it is worrying times for us at the moment. As I write this 

Newsletter, school will remain open.  I do receive daily updates and we will notify you 

of any changes to this guidance as soon as we get it. Please keep our office updated 

of any illness and the reason for the illness.   

 

 

   

  

             

             Mrs. P. Burns    

             Headteacher  
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Our Easter Service will be held in Church on Tuesday 31st March. This year the service will 

be led by children in Year 4. Like our Mother’s Day Service, we would like to invite you to 

join us in Church to celebrate Easter.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

As you are aware we have been going over to Church this year for different 

services.  On Friday 20th March we will be attending Church for our Mother’s Day 

Service at 10am. This year the service will be led by children in Year 3. We would love for 

you all to join us for this service to celebrate the wonderful work that you all do as 

mothers.   
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 I am aware that some of you are concerned about the recent outbreak of Corona 

Virus.  At the time of writing this Newsletter the advice is that all schools are to remain 

open.  I am receiving daily updates from the Government around this outbreak and we 

are starting to plan for different possible actions.  The main advice that we are being 

given is to wash hands regularly with soap and hot water for 20 seconds.  We have 

spoken to all children about the importance of good hygiene and sneezing and 

coughing into the crook of our arm. As I am writing this Newsletter I can hear the 

Reception children in the toilets getting ready for their lunch counting to 20! All children 

MUST have their own water bottle in school as we are not letting children drink from the 

classroom cups during the school day.  We will aim to keep you updated. 
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 20th March  -  10am Mother’s Day Service in Church led by Year 3 

Friday 20th March  - 12.30 Parent Coffee Time 

Tuesday 31st March  - 10am Easter Service in Church led by Year 4 

Friday 3rd April  - Children break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 20th April  - Children return to school 

Friday 24th April  - 12.30 Parent Coffee Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the year 

Friday 3rd April  - Children break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 6th April-Friday 17th April  - Easter holiday 

Monday 20th April  - Children return to school 

Friday 22nd May  - Teacher Day 

Monday 25th May-Friday 29th May  - Half-term 

Monday 1st June  - Children return to school 

Friday 17th July   -  Children break up for  Summer holiday 

 

 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


